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WORLD TEACHERS' DAY 2024
On Friday 25 October, we recognise the remarkable work of our teachers and all the staff at
Thomas Hassall who shape the lives of our young people. While our teachers play a central role,
every member of our team contributes to our students' growth and success and we are grateful
for each of you.

Thank you for the dedication and commitment you bring each day.

Happy World Teachers' Day!
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